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Today's
11:45 am
12:05pm

12:30 pm

Program

Buffet luncheon begins
Call to order
Song for today Jerry Bourgeois
Pianist Ann Fulcher - John Wilson
Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance
Introductions of Guest and Visiting Rotarians
Four Way Test
Announcements
Program Chair Rolfe Young & Pam Culpepper

Margaret Johnson - Simplify to Organize Your Life

Qpeoroing Rotarg programs/Socials

Rotary Club of Space Center
Jan 21 MLK Holiday - no meeting
Jan 28 Anna Nyquist - Nutrition Manager
Feb 4 Vocational Excellence Award

"Outstanding Business Person"
Bill Geissler and Stan Galanski/Bolivia water well

Rotary District 5890 for 2001
Jan 17 All Club Mtg/Radisson Hotel Astrodome

Convention Center
Feb 15 Rotary Night at the Rodeo
Mar 8 RNASA Banquet - South Shore Harbour
Mar 16 Ambassadorial Scholarship Interviews
Mar 21-23 Lone Star P.E.T.S.
May 9-12 District Conference in New Orleans - Jazz it up!
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"Where Innovation and Motivation Meet"
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Today's Speaker
Margaret A. Johnson, PE

Margaret has a Bachelor of Science in Mechanical En-
gineering from Michigan State University, a Masters in
Business Administration - Marketing and Management
from the University of Houston - Clear Lake and is a
licensed engineer in the State of Texas. She worked
for over 16 years in the corporate world in the electric
utility industry, performing engineering analyses and
management of technical and non-technical business
functions. She currently runs her own business called
Ideal Training, Inc. performing a variety of activities - including
training, technical sales, and marketing. She has been involved in
training throughout her career - both formally and informally -
teaching technical as well as non-technical subject matter. She
instructs corporate and public courses on communication, risk tak-
ing, creativity, organization and presentation skills, business eti-
quette and understanding business operations.

Ms. Johnson relates well to the challenges of communication be-
tween men and women in the workplace having worked in the cor-
porate world for many years. From jumping out of airplanes to
starting her own business, Ms. Johnson is a firm believer in taking
risks to advance yourself personally and benefit those around you.
She believes it is essential for employees to understand how men-
work impacts the corporate bottom line. Operating her own busi-
ness provides her with many opportunities to practice what she
teaches.

Ms. Johnson has presented technical and non-technical subject
matter to all levels of audiences through executive management.
She has presented at technical conferences, to community groups,
businesses, universities, as well as presenting public workshops.
She is a fun, creative, enthusiastic and effective instructor who
makes learning a great pleasure for all involved, as her passion for
the subject matter shines through.
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Feb 4th Time split between Bill Geissler/Stan Galanski
with their Bolivia Waterwell presentation and Dr.
Adena Loston's Vocational Excellence Awards
Committee - "Outstanding Business Person" presen-
tation

Feb 1 1 Carlos Mendoza with the Fish and Wildlife Service
wetlands issues and other topics

Feb 1 8 Federal Holiday - no meeting
Feb 25 Incoming Dist Gov John Eiche who is the President

and CEO of The Living Bank , a non profit agency
promoting organ and tissue donation.

Proposed New Members
Sponsored By

Don Carico Mike Dennard
Ronald Dang Eric Westall

Place a business card size ad in The Blastoff.
$200.00 for six months! Contact Sheila Self.

T0f>tiy&

You 're A Grand Old Flag

You're a grand old flag,
you're a high-flying flag

And forever in peace may you wave
You're the emblem of the land I love,

the home of the free and the brave
Ev'ry heart beats true for the red, white and blue

Where there's never a boast nor brag
Should old acquaintance be forgot,

keep your eyes on the grand old flag

Directory Updates

Alan Wylie
Jim Wyatt

awylie@houston.rr.com
Jwmw658@aol.com

The 2001 Manual of Procedure is now avail-
able for download, in full or by chapter.
Currently, it is available in English only.
rittp://www.rotary.org/services/index.html

KuoTos
Congratulations to Bill Lowes and Vi Maria! Bill and
Vic have been recognized for their many endeavors in
our community and will be honored at this year's Men
and Women of Heart Gala on Saturday, March 9 at South
Shore Harbour benefiting the Bay Area Turning Point.

Qet Well Wishes

We send our best get well wishes to
Jerry Smith and Bob Driver.

Hope you are feeling better soon! We miss you!



BARCELONA SPAiH 2009

British Airways Travel Discount

British Airways is the official air-
line for travel to the Barcelona Ro-
tary International Convention.
Rotarians traveling from any One-
world Network to Oneworld gateways hi Spain be-
tween 1 June 2002 and 10 July 2002 are eligible for
the following discounts:
• 18 percent discount off applicable economy and

economy plus class airfares
• 15 percent discount off business and first class

airfares
• Rotarians whose travel originates in North

America:
• Discounts will apply for all USA domestic

American Airlines routes and all Iberia, Aer
Lingus, and Finnair routes within Europe when
British Airways is used as the transatlantic flight

• Rotarians whose travel originates outside of
North America:

• Discounts will apply on British Airways flights
only

• To make a reservation using these discounts,
you must contact British Airways directly and
mention code CIC*82/27.

Should you experience difficulty in making reserva-
tions with British Airways, contact: Robert Mintz
Rotary International Travel Service Manager,
Phone: 847-866-3445

The Adams Quarter
Our year is half over and I have made all of my club visits and have enjoyed every
one of them. It has been very in spiring to see what the clubs are doing to build
membership, create projects and implement fund raisers.

We made several Christmas parties and wished we could have made them all but,
there was not enough of us to go around. I hope you know that every club is very
special to me.

We had a great Foundation Seminar at the North San Jacinto College Campus. My
deepest appreciation to Charles Grant for the use of his campus facility. .Also,
thanks to everyone that shared and took part in this seminar. So far we have three
major donors to the annual fund this year. If anyone is looking for a way to do-
nate through a trust, cash, will or property - this would be a great avenue to help
mankind through Rotary. If you want more information, give me a call.

The All Club Meeting is January 17, 2002 at the Astrodome Radisson Hotel Con-
vention Center. I hope everyone realizes the magnitude of this special meeting
and the opportunity it will lend to our district.

Who should attend - All Rotarians., Spouses, Potential Rotarians and anyone who
would like to hear a great speaker with outstanding credentials, our next R] Presi-
dent - Bhichai Rattakul. We are very fortunate that he has chosen to speak at our
District, with his endless list of requested visits from around the world. There
will be booths of various projects in our District and several Rotary Emblem Mer-
chandise Distributors with items for sale.

I hope everyone had a joyous and special Holiday Season. Now we are gearing up
for the District Conference in New Orleans. Mark your calendar - .May 9-12,
2002. Registration forms will be sent to all members and will be available at the
All Club Meeting.

God Bless and continue to keep our troops and families in your thoughts and
prayers as we move forward from September 11, 2001.

Rotary Youth Exchange Interviews
By: AlanWylie

December was big for the Rotary Youth Exchange program. Six American students were interviewed for the long term
program along with a Christmas parly that was held for the applicants and for our inbound students. The six applicants
are being sponsored by the Space Center Rotary Club, Brazosport Rotary Club, Angleton Rotary Club, and Sugar Land
Rotary Club. All are excellent candidates for representing our district.

Following the interviews., the applicants went to Pearland, to the home of R.otarian Naomi Stevens, our hostess for the
Christmas party. The inboimd students arrived mid afternoon. Everyone went to the basketball tournament, sponsored
by Pearland Rotary, and then returned to Naomi's home for a catered barbeque dinner (courtesy of Pearland Rotary).
Later in the evening, the students sat in a circle, talked about the Christmas customs in their countries, and exchanged
gifts. Everyone enjoyed being with one another. It was an excellent opportunity for the outbound students to make new
friends from across the world, while deciding what countries to include in their request for a host country. Once more,
we were reminded about the excellent caliber of students in the Rotary Youth Exchange program.

A special thank you to the following Rotary clubs for hosting / financing the exchange students for 2001-2002: Space
Center. Copperfield, Memorial Spring Branch, Heights, West U, Brenham, Willowbrook, Northwest Houston Sunrise,
Northshore, Sweeny, Brazosport, Tomball, Cy Fail', Sugar Land, Richmond, Oyster Creek, and Deer Park. Thank you
to Pasadena. Sharpstown, and Galleria Rotary clubs who will be hosting / financing students beginning January 2002

Exchange agreements are now being made with districts in other countries for 2002 - 2003. Plans are to host 18 to 20
students, meaning approximately 18 clubs will be needed for hosting. District 5890 Rotary clubs are asked to commit
now for the opportunity to host a Rotary exchange student for 2002 - 2003. Please contact Alan Wylie (281 -326-4175,
adwyli.e@ghg.net) or Nick Giannone {nickfg@iwon.com), co-chairs for RYE, for more information.
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Celebrating Family Week - February 4-10,2002
Pat Derr, PDG District 5870,
Zone coordinator Family Task Force.

Children are the future of the world. Healthy and happy children are key to
achieving Rotary's goal of building international understanding and peace in
the world. There is no better place to nourish a young mind than in a family
whose basic needs have been met and who can spend time together.

Celebrate Rotary's commitment to the family during the second week of Febru-
ary! Bring together the mothers, fathers., children, grandparents, aunts, uncles,
cousins and members of your Rotary family into shared activities.

Many of our club projects already revolve around children - those in our com-
munity and in the communities of the world. For suggestions on projects for
children and families, please contact PDG Pat Derr. Zone 26 coordinator for
Family Task Force, at pderr@n-link.com, telephone 254-368-1450 or 254-681-
8241 or fax 254-698-6449. The Family Task Force has accumulated many pro-
jects that can be adopted by clubs to help children and increase family health.
We are anxious to share these ideas with club presidents and. presidents-elect. •

You can celebrate Family Week in many ways. For example, you can sponsor a
seminar for new parents on child development; organize a father/daughter or
mother/son dinner; promote a family literacy project which emphasizes parents
reading to their children; raise awareness of child abuse prevention programs in
your community; chaperone a safe and fun weekend activity for the commu-
nity's teenagers: volunteer at a shelter for homeless families; assist the elderly
in nursing homes with simple crafts that they can give as gifts to their families;
create a park or recreational area where parents can spend time with their chil-
dren; provide materials and support to a daycare facility or orphanage; create an
after-school activities program for older children which will give them a safe
place to go while their parents are at work.

Upon request, PDG Pat will furnish you details on literacy projects to include
Reach Out and Read Texas where books are given by medical personnel to then-
patients and parents are encouraged to read aloud to their young children; the
Vemon literacy project where ; or a project to donate children's dictionaries to
schools.

Include items in your club bulletins to motivate members to develop projects to
reinforce the stability of the family structure. Remind members that successful
families encourage communication, share time together, foster respect and dis-
cipline.

The Family Task Force has published a list of 100 ways we can help children.
Please contact your Task Force Coordinator for more information or to request
a speaker regarding Family Week in February.

Ted Cummings with one of
our Ambassadorial Scholars

Rotary Benches For Sale!
Earl Maudlin and Alan Wylie

trying the bench out.

Rotary Youth Leadership Award
(RYLA) 2002
By: Chad Greet

The weekend of February 22 - 24, 2002
marks the sixth Camp RYLA for District
5890. It has been an official program of Ro-
tary International since 1971.
1. RYLA Scholars are selected and spon-

sored by individual Rotary Clubs. Each
club recognizes the selected scholars).

2. All expenses for the student are paid by
the sponsoring Rotary Club. ($150 per
student)

3. RYLA. Scholars are recognized by the
Club upon completion of the program in
some sort of ceremony and receive cer-
tificates from the sponsoring Rotary
Club.

The students selected for this weekend are
among the brightest and best in the District.
The process is competitive. We hope to add
students from across the District to this dis-
tinguished list of leaders. Their participation
will indicate that they are individuals with
great potential for present and fiiture suc-
cess.

Our commitment to sponsoring Rotary
Clubs is to meet the following objectives:
• To further demonstrate Rotaiy's respect

and concern for youth.
• To encourage and assist selected youth

leaders and potential leaders in methods
of responsible and effective voluntary
youth leadership by providing them
with a training experience.

• To encourage continued and stronger
leadership of youth by youth. (To that
end, we are including the leadership of
our District Interact Clubs.)

• To encourage youth to become role
models for their friends facing decisions
and important social issues.

• To publicly recognize the high qualities
of many young people who are render-
ing service to their communities as
youth leaders.

Applications were sent to each Club Presi-
dent in September. We have high expecta-
tions for this event. We are confident that
each Rotarian can help us meet these expec-
tations. For more information contact Chad
G.Greer at (713) 756-3375
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Having Input In District 5890 Decisions
Do You Have Any Interest In Helping Allocate District Designated Fund (DDF) Money?

By: George M, Yeiter, DGN

It is time to determine how District Designated Fund (DDF) money will be spent in 2003-04. Questions are " What Money?",
"What For", and "How Much?". The following is the short answer to these 3 questions:
What Money? District Designated Fund (DDF) money.
What For? International Service but some is for Local Community Service..
How Much ? $ ] 82,523 is firm and it may be more depending on future events.
A Httle better explanation regarding "What Money? ", would help if you are not familiar with the DDF money. Each year the dis-
trict conducts a fundraiser with die money going to the Rotary International Foundation. The money is invested and then spent on
International Charitable projects 3 years from when it was donated to the RI Foundation. This year we are selling raffle tickets.

Of the money to be spent on International Charitable Activities, the trustees of the RI Foundation determine how 40% of it is to be
spent. For example, this is where the money comes from for matching grants and for Ihe GSE teams. How the remaining 60% is
spent on International Charitable Projects is determined by the Districts that donated the money. District 5890 has to allocate this
60% (or $ 182,523 for year 2003-04) and submit it to RI. We plan to complete this by January 30,2002.

Keep in mind that there are currently 4 active service lanes (soon to be 5 lanes) and Rotarians support each lane: Club Service,
Community Service, Vocational Service, and International Service. We raise money for all 4 lanes but this DDF money was
raised for and donated to the RI Foundation specifically to support our International Lane of Sendee,

That does not mean though that benefit does not come back to our local communities form mis commitment to the International
Lane of Service. For example: $10,000 is allocated to Community Assistance Program for the Governor to spend in die local
community independent from international activity. The Blane Community Immunization Grants can be spent in the local com-
munity for improving immunization levels of people in the local communities of District 5890. These two programs are hard dol-
lars coming back to the local community.

There are other programs mat spend the dollars for people or activities that also help our community. The program we have spent
the most money on has been the Ambassadorial Scholarships Program. In the last several years District 5890 has spent $100.0007
yr. for 4, one- years study abroad Ambassadorial Scholarships. These local students chosen by the local clubs of District 5890
with the final selection made by a district committee made up of local club members. You may be interested in what a recent arti-
cle in the Chicago Tribune said about this program; "Rotary will spend nearly $25 million this year on its Ambassadorial interna-
tional scholarships for college and high school youth—the largest privately funded program for such grants in the world. Sara An-
son Vaux; director of the fellowship office for Northwestern University, calls the organization "a major player" in scholarship
foundations, ranking alongside prestigious names such as Fulbright Carnegie, Luce, Marshall, and Gates. Scholarships are as
likely to go to foreign students to come to the U.S. to study as they are to Americans wishing to study abroad. Sadako Ogata, UN
high commissioner for refugees, is a past recipient."

Pretty impressive isn't it.? We select our youth to go overseas and study and experience the culture of another people for one year.
It is powerful. We educate our youth, spend it money hi another country and they send they young people here to study and spend
their money in our universities and community.

The Group Study Exchange (GSE) is another example. We usually spend part of our DDF to buy one or two extra teams over the
one provided by the RI Foundation's World Fund. We send 4 young professionals (ages 25-40) along with a Rotarians (serving as
the team leader) to another country for a 4 week cultural exchange trip. That country reciprocates by sending 5 of there young
professionals to visit us. The visitors are housed by local Rotarians in their homes. Our clubs have enjoyed this interchange very
much, and they fight hard to be able and host an incoming team. With this program we touch many lives: the 10 people in the ex-
change, the 40 host families, the Rotarians tiiey meet, and the people in the community that they come in contact with.

The objective of International Service which is to build goodwill and peace in die world thorough humanitarian service, educa-
tional programs, and cultural exchanges. This money has been raised for and will be used for these objectives in the lane of inter-
national service. If you want to have input on how District 5890's DDF funds are spent in 2003-04 then now is the time to speak
up. Here are the primary1 choices to which we can allocate our DDF monies.

• Polio
• Matching Grants
• Disaster Relief
• Ambassadorial Scholarships

• Environment
• Food Production
• Health Care

• Literacy
• . Group Study Exchanges
• Water

Contact DGN George Yeiter at gyeiter@ yeiter.com and let me how you would allocate this money if you were the decision
maker.



www.spacecenterrotary.org

of (SCWR)

Next Meeting: January 17,2002 Holiday Inn $13.00
11:30 a.m. Social 12:00 Noon Lunch 12:30 Program
Invocation: Debbie Kropp

SCWR members and guests are in for a treat this month as our own Norma Brady,
along with other ladies and gentlemen from the Houston Symphony League Bay
Area, will entertain us with a selection of popular music and show tunes. Their
newly formed group will be known as the "Note-Abies." You won't want to miss
hearing mem!

Make your reservation when your SCWR telephone committee person calls you or
callJoan Geissler, 281/488-1046. Raffle prize donated by Joni
Dusenbury. Thank you, Joni!

Plan to attend our annual Valentine's Potluck dinner {and silent auc-
tion) on Sunday evening, February 10, at the Bay Area Museum at Clear Lake Park.
Social at 5:30; dinner at 6:00

Sign up sheets will be at our January meeting.

Please bring a pothick dish and a nice, wrapped white-elephant type gift for our si-
lent auction. Something that your great-aunt Isobel gave you and you can bear to
part with! !

There will be food, fun and maybe a little entertainment. CallJackie Powers (281-
334-6080) for more information.

01/17
01/19

02/07

02/10

Dates to
Thursday: Regular Luncheon Meeting
Saturday: Space Center Rotary Pancake Breakfast, 7:30am - 10:00am
Nassau Bay Baptist Church, $5.00
Thursday: Board meeting at Victoria's Class Chats Tea Room, 1 1 8 So.
Walnut St., Webster. Meeting at 10:30 a.m.; lunch following.
Sunday: Valentine Pot Luck Dinner, 5:30 p.m.

- WlfE
We had planned to have our annual Progressive Dinner on May 19. At our last board
meeting, Nell Lyons, Chairman, suggested that we move the date to April 28 because
several of our board members will be absent in May. This was approved. Please
change the date on your calendars.

We always have a wonderful time at this event and we make money for our charita-
ble contributions.

This year, we are planning to have all the homes located in one central area, again, to
facilitate driving time.

We hope you'll be looking forward to this fun event!

Make - Up Locations
Monday - noon

Angleton A-D Gen. Hosp. Prof.
Bldg.

Galleria Area University Club

Tuesday - noon
Galveston Island San Luis Hotel
Harrisburg
La Porte

Pearland
River Oaks
Texas City

Baytown

Deer Park
Dickinson
Friendswood
So. Pasadena

Brady's Landing
St. John's Episcopal
Church
Golfcrest Country Club
Briar Club
Nessler Center

Wednesday - noon
Goose Creek Country
Club
Court & Theater Center
Methodist Church
Village on the Park
Baywood Country Club

Thursday - noon
Alvin
Gulfway/Hobby
Houston

La Marque
League City

Homestead Inn
Hobby Hilton
Jr. League of Houston
1811 Briar Oaks Lane
Gulf Greyhound Park
Esteban's Fiesta Shack

Seabrook (7:00am) Lakewood Yacht Club

Friday - noon
Pasadena First United Methodist

Church
Hitchcock/Santa Fe MaximBank Hwy 6
W. Galveston Cry. Ramada Inn

Ken Gurry talks to us about the Rotary
Foundation and the Floyd Boze Fellowship

Recognize some of your fellow Rotarians?
John Kennedy, Jim Brougliton,

David Taylor, Alan Wylie, and John Schmidt
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The Rotarians
Four Way Test

Of the things we think, say or do:

1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all Concerned?

3. Will it build GOODWILL
and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to
all concerned?

JlCcwceiMi. LawnA, cnecKA, tuui

5B90 CONrtKENCE «« MATT *-!>, 3001

Smith

ox,

e maM&d to.:

P.O. Box 58862
Houston, Texas 77258

www.spacecenterrotary.org
www.rotary5890.org

Thank you for
your inputs &/or
comments! THE
BLASTOFF in-
puts are due each
Wednesday.

Service Above Self
Editor: Sheila Self

Photographer: Bob Mitchell

WorkPhone: (281)280-1911
Home Phone: (281) 333-4333
Fax: (281)280-1901

sheila.self@barrios.com

Mail to:
18214 Nassau Bay Drive
Nassau Bay, TX 77058

or
Barrios Technology, Inc.

2525 Bay Area Blvd. Suite 300
Houston, TX 77058

www .barrios .com

Articles, items, jokes, typos, etc. in
The Blastoff are not intended to offend
readers.

Rotary Club of Space Center - Directors

Club Service A Earl Maudlin
(Fellowship, Magazine, Golf, PR)

etmaudlin@aol. com

Club Service B Dick Gregg, III
(Bulletin, Programs,

Roster/Directory, Telephone)
dhgreggS @cyberbay .net

Club Service C Greg Turley
(Membership Development,
Attendance, Classification,
Red Badge, Membership)

geturley@swbell.net

Club Service D Geoff Atwater
(Club History, Constitution &

Bylaws, Memorial, Rotary Info)

Other
'01 Shrimporee Chairs

SCR Endowment
RNASA Chair
Parliamentarian

Earl Maudlin
& Sheila Self
Bob Wren
Floyd Bennett
Billy Smith

Vocational Service — Joan Skellenger
(Excellence in Education & Law,

Career Dev., Vocational Excellence)
JSKELLENGR@aol.com

Community Service A
Marc Schneider

(Interact, Rotaract, Youth Activities)
marcs@ws-law.com

Community Service B
Dr. Marie Dalton

(Community Service, Health & Safety
Scholarships, Senior Citizens)

MDalto@sjcd.cc.tx.us

International Service A
JBFox

(Rotary & SCR Foundations,
World Friendship,

Ambassadorial Scholarships)
jfox6 @houston.rr.com

International Service B - Dick Kidder
(GSE Activities, Int'l

Youth Exchange, World Health)
Dick.Kidder@Airliquide.com



Clear Lake Psychotherapy and Diagnostics
Sam Marullo Jr., Ph.D. Constance J. Turner, Ph.D.

Melinda Lea, Ph.D.
Licensed Psychologists

Individual, Couples & Family Therapy
Stress Management and ADHD

Child, Adolescent and Adult

17625 El Camino Real, Suite 490 • Houston, Texas 77058
281-488-0615

AGEdwards & Sons, Inc.

281-286-5552
18-272-1385

Member New York Stock Exchange, Inc.
Member SIPC

Rolfe R. Young, CFP
Branch Manager - Clear Lake
Vice President - Investments
Trust Specialist

2525 Bay Area Blvd., Ste. 190
Houston, TX 77058

rolfe .young@agedwards. com

Visit Our Webstore At:
wtvw.Megaffaus. com

+ Complete Selection of
Computer Hardware and
Software Products

+ PC Diagnostic and
+ Repair Service
+ PC System Upgrades

Monday - Friday 8 AM-5PM
Saturday 9 AM - 1 PM

Everything High Tech
All Under One Roof

2201 Pine Drive
Dickinson, TX 77539

(281) 534-3919 OR
(800) 786-1142

First Community

MICHAEL L. CORNETT
Executive Vice President
Area Manager

281.652-4100
281.734.0831 DIRECT
281.488.4005 FAX
mc@firstcommunitybank.net

1150 Clear Lake City Blvd., Ste. 100
Houston, Texas 77062
www.firstcommunitybank.net

TEXAS WEALTH MANAGEMENT, INC.
"Helping Others Through Professional Financial Guidance"

Michael W. Hesse, CFP, CLU, ChFC
President

18333 Egret Bay Blvd.
Suite 600
Houston, TX 77058

(281)333-3800
Fax (281) 333-3802

E-mail: TxWM@AOL.com

Registered Principal
FSC SECURITIES CORPORATION 281-286-TIRE

Robert Struzinski
Senior Director
Regional Training Director

15711 Park Center Way
Houston, Texas 77059
Res./Fax 281-282-0540
Voice Mail 713-737-3818
Bus. Cell 281-989-0700

struzinski@myexcel.com
www. excekur. com/struzinski

Free Commercial & Residential Phone Analysis

Since 1979
Before you buy ...

ask the Doctor for a second opinion

Jim Barry

Phone: 281-338-8751
Fax: 281-338-8753

jdbarry@doctorcool.com
www.doctorcool.com

"The installation of my new air conditioner is more
than excellent. Thanks so much for your quality
and service. We are delighted with your work. "

Linda Guillory

Together we provide clean comfortable air.

Johnny R. White
Agent

549 N.FM 270, Suite 100
League City, TX 77573
Bus & 24 Hours: 281-333-5050
Fax: 281-316-6321
j ohnny.whiteb9vd@statefarm.com

"Like a good neighbor, State Farm is there "

Hattie Thurlow-McKinlev. MEd.. MA
Licensed Marriage & Family Therapist
Licensed Professional Counselor

2951 Marina Bay Drive, Suite 130
League City, Texas 77573

281-333-5866
hattie@familysolutionsweb.com
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